
 
NOTICE TO WORKERS 

 
FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 

 
(No. 321) 

 
The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following 

workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Secretary of the 
Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) and were received by the POEA DHAD on September 
27, 2017. 

 
1. JAMAICER JUNTILLA PETRACORTA 
2. EMELYN MABAZZA VERGARA 
3. ANDREA MITZ TOLENTINO 
4. FRANCES ANNA LABAJO ABELLANA 
5. MELVIN BONTUYAN ARDIENTE 
6. ROMER ESTELIMIRA LUCAS 
7. ANNIE ROSE RAFOLS ABUYADOR 
8. LUCENA SALVADOR CURAY 
9. RYAN MICHAEL JORDAN DOMINGO 
10. HYDEE AVELLANOZA CALIXTRO 
11. SILVERIO PARUNGAO BAYANG JR. 
12. MICHELLE ANOJADA BENIGNO 
13. ARNOLD MARTIN BUSCAINO 
14. SAIRA PORRAS BALAGAT 
15. BENJAMIN YAQUIT BACATAN JR. 
16. ALBERT PANGANOHOY DUMARA-OG 
17. EDWIN LORBES ALMIRANTE 
18. SHARMAINE DIONSON ARDINA 
19. ROY CASTILLO ATO 
20. THOMAS MAUSISA CABILAO 
21. LAUREN KAYE BATOON AREVALO 
22. MARIA ANGELICA APAAP ACOSTA 
23. JONATHAN CORPUS ONG 
24. REY VILLAFLORES BELARMINO 
25. ALEX ESMUNDO ABEROS 
26. JOSE ANTONIO BALOSA DULAY III 
27. HERMINIO AGUILAR DIOCAMPO 
28. JERRY SILVA CABILUNA 

 

Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regi onal 
Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center 
from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas Employment 
Certificate (OEC). Please bring original and photocopy of your documents. 

 
Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-On-Duty to get a schedule for 

Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (PhP equivalent of 
US$100.00) and OWWA membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00). For workers who were 
processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA Regional 
and Overseas Coordinating Office. 


